
 

 

 

 

Dear Families and LEALA Students: 

 

We “Welcome” new students and their families to the 2022-2023 school year. 

With great joy we welcome back the entire LEALA community.   

Together we will continue completing new projects in the quest to properly 

learn the Spanish language. 

This year will be a very special year.  We will be celebrating our school’s 40th 

anniversary of teaching the Spanish language.   A year of memories of so 

many generations of students who graduated from our school throughout the 

decades. 

We are pleased to continue teaching in our school and observing all 

mandated protocols. 

September 3, 2022 10:30am:   

✓ New Students Registration 

✓ Testing  

September 10, 2022 9:15am: 

✓ First Day of School. Regular Schedule: 9:15 - 2:15pm. 

We continue to work together with our educational 

commitment, using all possible tools for the development 

of vocabulary, critical and analytical thinking in the 

Spanish language. 

In addition, we will have a Traveling Library that will 

accompany us this school year to help stimulate the 

reading comprehension of our students of all grade levels. 

Thank you very much in advance for your cooperation. 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU ALL SOON!!  


